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Independent Scientific Review Panel

C/o Kendra Phillips: kphillips@nwppc.org
Via email to : Northwest Power Planning Council

851 SW 6th Avenue, Suite 1100

Portland, OR 97204

Dear ISRP members,

Thank you for your review of the proposal for the Evaluation of the effects of American shad on upstream migration of anadromous fishes at Priest Rapids Dam (25037).  While I disagree with many of the comments of the reviewer’s, I do not believe that I will be able to convince them that this is a worthwhile project.  I have elected not to provide a response to the comments.

Sincerely,

Geoffrey A. McMichael
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